




































































From: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD
To: Pohl, April E (April.Pohl@chevron.com)
Cc: Smith, Cory, EMNRD; Kelly, Jonathan, EMNRD; Powell, Brandon, EMNRD (Brandon.Powell@state.nm.us);

 Griswold, Jim, EMNRD; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
Subject: Remove and Replace approved API 30-039-07037_C-144 60 BBL BGT
Date: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 10:46:00 AM
Importance: High

Ms. April Pohl,
 
OCD approves the BGT remove and replace for the following Below Grade Tank, located:
 
API # 30-039-07037   Rincon Unit No. 123      60 BBL BGT
 
The conditions of approval for the BGT remove and replacement are as follows:
 
The existing BGT be removed following the closure protocols described in your application. 
 Results from the composite sampling should be reviewed for determination as to whether or
 not a release has occurred before replacement with the new double/double tank.  The new
 BGT shall be registered with the Aztec OCD office.  Please retain a copy of this e-mail as a
 hardcopy will not be sent.  In addition, the closure reports for these tanks must be provided to
 the OCD district office in Aztec within 60 days of tank closure.
 
Your approved Remove and Replace C-144 is (are) located in the OCD imaging link below:
 

http://ocdimage.emnrd.state.nm.us/imaging/default.aspx
 
Thank you and have a WONDERFUL DAY!
 
Leonard Lowe
Engineering Bureau
Oil Conservation Division
Energy Minerals and Natural Resources Department
1220 South St. Frances
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87004
Office: 505-476-3492
Fax: 505-476-3462
E-mail: leonard.lowe@state.nm.us
Website: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/
 
 
 
From: Pohl, April E [mailto:April.Pohl@chevron.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 11, 2016 9:00 AM
To: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD <Leonard.Lowe@state.nm.us>; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD
 <Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>
Cc: Powell, Brandon, EMNRD <Brandon.Powell@state.nm.us>; Smith, Cory, EMNRD
 <Cory.Smith@state.nm.us>; Fields, Vanessa, EMNRD <Vanessa.Fields@state.nm.us>
Subject: Rincon 123 BGT permit application
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Good morning,
 
Chevron Midcontinent submitted a BGT application for the Rincon 123 (API 30-039-07037) which is
 in Santa Fe, in box 2 of 5.  This BGT has rainwater around the tank which will be removed.  To
 prevent this from occurring again, Chevron plans to pull the 60 bbl tank, upgrade the area and
 replace the tank with a 95 bbl tank.  Chevron respectfully requests this BGT application be approved
 as soon as possible.  I will be filing a modification application once the first permit is approved.     
 
Thank you very much,
 

April E Pohl
Permitting Specialist
April.Pohl@chevron.com
 
332 Road 3100   Aztec, NM  87410
Tel  505 333 1941   Mobile  505 386 8074
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